
Social Committee General Meeting - - January 14, 2019 

Members Present:  Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky,  Mary Seymour, Rhonda Galvin, Enid Lobel, 

Barbara Larson, Jeanie Kunz, Deb McDowell, Johanna Weaver, Donna Varvaris. 

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Chairperson, Arlene Smith. 

Approval of Minutes – Enid Lobel made a motion to approve the minutes from the December 

10th general meeting.  Mary Seymour second.  Approved 

Treasurer’s Report – Arlene Smith – Checking account balance at end of December is $5849.63 

which includes the Good Neighbor Fund of $1126.01. 

Activities/Events 

 RAP Holiday Party – 12/16/2018 – Maria Derbyshire reported that 184 people paid with 

180 attending.  Dinners were sent home to those too sick to attend.  The social 

committee contributed $268.00 to help keep the price at $60.00 per person.  Several 

suggestions were offered to consider for the 2019 party.  The date for 2019 party is 

December 8, 2019. 

 New Year’s Eve Party – Sloan – Clancy Potter reported that 72 people attended.  She 

thanked her committee for helping in creating a successful party. $7.55 profit will go 

into the social committee fund. 

 New Year’s Eve Party – RH – Cathy Sirocky reported that 38 people attended. She, also, 

thanked Doris Moran and her committee for helping in creating a successful party. $1.39 

profit will go into the social committee fund. 

 Beer Party – January 19, 2019 -Todd Welsh reported   72 people have paid.  The music 

and food are ordered. 

 Rock and Roll Party- Clancy Potter reported will be March 9, 2019. 

Information – Arlene introduced Jeanie Kunz, the new Special Activities Coordinator.  She also 

advised of Cheryl Monaco’s resignation from the committee.  Arlene will send out a rap flyer 

asking for a volunteer to fill this position.  The Kentucky Derby Party needs a new chairperson.  

Should one not apply the event may be cancelled. 

CAB Liaison – Bob Derbyshire reported that the next Board meeting is January 31, 2019 which 

is a closed meeting. 

There being no further business a motion was made by Mary Seymour to adjourn and seconded 

by Arlene Smith.  Motion passed.               Enid J. Lobel, Secretary 


